COMMUNICATION C60

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 7:48 PM

To: monica tersigni

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3

Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: [External] Proposed buildings at Major Mac and Weston 3812 Major Mackenzie Dr

Hi Monica,

Thank you for your comments. I completely agree! I will NOT be supporting this development in its current form. I will forward your email to our clerk and planning department.

Sincerely, Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca 905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here.

----Original Message-----

From: monica tersigni

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 12:05 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Proposed buildings at Major Mac and Weston 3812 Major Mackenzie Dr

Hello

Hope you are well.

We as a community are very alarmed at the changes being planned for an area that already has an influx of dense population. It looks like all they have done is moved their plan to across the street.

First it was the corner of Retreat and Weston now it's Weston and Major Mac one block up.

If Vaughan really wants high rise building they should look at Teston and the 400 lots of land off the highway that doesn't affect the current communities or status.

My understanding when they stared build townhomes they would continue those town homes in this vacant space. I have live in maple then Woodbridge (Weston rd and Retreat) for 21 years and this change will negatively impact the area and the over populating of a space that is already dense and unmanageable.

Please support our community and continue to say NO to developers looking for the billion dollar payouts.

Thank you for taking the time to hear my view points and I hope you continue to support the views of the community and the well-being of its future, Kind Regards Monica Tersigni

Sent from my iPhone